
July 6, 2016

Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM

Roll taken: President: Joe Kaminski Vice President: Duane Peverill Secretary: Fredi Chrisman
Treasurer:Peter Parkin

Director:, Carol Kaminski, Debra McFarren,, Ted Fischer, Randy and Carolyn Witt, Jan Mikkelson,

Pat Peverill Guest: Gary Van Sickle

Additions to Agenda: Pete and Duane regarding CSUF Pack Team

Minutes Review and Approve.Minutes were reviewed and approved

Treasurer Report & Budget:

Committee Reports:

Education: Ted report on First Aide and CPR class- do we need one? There was discussion on who could
give the class within the club membership. Tandy asked about sawyer certificates. None at this time.

Membership: Jan, 1 new member joined

Newsletter. Carolyn, reports due by July 24th. She asked different members for reports

Public Land. Joe said Edison a lot of work was done. Chamberlaine, table was built of logs-Carol, Pete,
Joe and Ed of 4-wheel Drive club and his son helped. No grazing until July 115th. Crown Valleey July 17-
23, Full crew.

Big Meadows is August 25-28 with General Meeting August 27th with Ron Jefferson providing music, also
potluck

Sunshine Corner: Pat said thank yous sent for $500 to Mounted Police Patrol, Get Well to Dr. Stabbie,
Winston Kasparian, and Debbie Davis, Char for her dog. Knabke family wedding.

Shaver Lake. Open

Old Business:

2016 Events



1. Shave Lake Poker Ride , Discussion on flyer, entry fees, menu, raffle prizes.

2. Tamarack Ride in August 12-14, Cara Peterson

3. Nov. 12 Trail Trials

Big Meadows: BCHC cards to Pat Plum to hand out to campers. Forest Service pumped the outhouse
because of the public usage. The Pendergrass donated equipment for the camp.

Debbie as chairperson for table decorations for next year Rendezvous, asked for help in this
appointment. Motion to approve Duane, second Pat.

New Business: None

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM . Motioned Freddie Second Carol


